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The Yazaki Kizuna Foundation gave two vehicles (Photo: Junior S. Ami) 

 

Thanks to the Yazaki Kizuna Foundation transportation of players in the back of trucks will 
become a thing of the past with two vehicles donated to Lakapi Samoa. 

 

The vehicles which cost more than $300,000 were handed over on Wednesday at the Lakapi 
Samoa office in Tuanaimato. The new bus was valued at $165,000 while the truck was at 
$160,000. 
 
Lakap Samoa chairman Tuilaepa Sa'ilele Malielegoi said this was part of a strong relationship 
between the Yazaki Kizuna Fountaion and the union. 

 

"It is an honour for us to be able to view these vehicles, which are vital resources for 
operations,” he said. 

 

"This kind of sponsorship is beyond the values of nature itself. It is a straightforward example 
of the courage and dedication displayed by the Yazaki Kizuna Foundation in the promotion 
of rugby in Samoa." 
 
The Yazaki Kizuna Foundation supported Lakapi Samoa to accomplish new goals, improve 
training initiatives, and expand skills in ways that will only encourage young people to 
compete in the future. 
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